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Project Title: Trader Joe’s Website  

1. Project overview 
The goal of my website is to be informative about things related to Trader 
Joe’s that people can’t just find out by shopping in the store but to do so 
in a very fun and engaging way. 

2. Resources 
Copy is available at https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Trader_Joe%27s, and 
there are many photographs on Google Images. 

3. Audience 
This is a non-commercial website that should be engaging and 
informative. Demographic information may be varied, including a range of 
ages and familiarity with Trader Joe’s. I want it to be informative enough 
that even avid Trader Joe’s fans will learn from it but also captivating 
enough that people who have yet to step into a Trader Joe’s store are 
intrigued (and perhaps even want to check one out!).

4. Message 
I want to focus on the uniqueness of Trader Joe’s, and the success it has 
had with its differentiating factors. 

5. Tone 
The tone should be fun, strongly aligned with the unique Trader Joe’s 
brand. For example, stores have a nautical theme with employees wearing 
Hawaiian and bells at each register. I want to carry over this excitement. 

6. Visual Style 
I want the microsite to be visually clean and engaging while reflecting the 
Trader Joe’s brand: fun, playful, and recognizable. 
Here are a couple of images for inspiration. They include a recipe from the 
Trader Joe’s website, demonstrating their product photography style and 
signature red color. I also included some images of the Fearless Flyer, 
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which is a small publication they release monthly. It highlights their 
youthful creativity, combining their signature red with some bold splashes 
from colorful products. I also included an example of their in-store art 
murals and a lively package to give a better sense of the playfulness I’d 
like to see on the microsite.



	Zachary Milewicz 11/18/2020
	Project Title: Trader Joe’s Website

